January 10, 2023

Pastoral Council

Youth Group baby sitting night for Christmas shopping went well

Children's Mass returned to normal with children in costumes and doing readings

Knights raised \$2364 for Ukraine which was the charity at the Christmas breakfast. The breakfast was well attended including an appearance by Santa.

Ministry Fair is after the 4:00 Mass Feb. 4. Contact Lisa for more info. The bishop will join us for Mass and the social afterwards which is part of the Ministry Fair. Confirmation students will also be displaying their service projects. Food is also being served.

Our Pastoral Minister, Lisa, will have a weekly column in the bulletin with resources to help people draw nearer to God.

During Lent, Lisa will be offering afternoon and evening meetings to discuss the book "I Heard God Laugh" by Matthew Kelly

There will also be Eucharistic Adoration from 4-5 on Wednesday afternoons beginning the week after Ash Wednesday. This is an opportunity to spend some time in prayer and reflection with Jesus during Lent.

Fr. Bob will have a Bible study of the letters of St. John and Jude on Thursdays at 7:00 in the school.

Also there will be Stations at 6:00 on Fridays, and the Novena of Divine Mercy begins on Good Friday and concludes on Mercy Sunday

Next Meeting is Feb. 28